
This week in Year 6 we have been practising our production most mornings. The children should 

know their lines by now. Thank you for your support with costumes so far! 

In the afternoons, the children have continued their investigation into the power usage at Lenham 

Primary. They have also started to record their own podcasts for their Computing lessons.  

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Learning about the language used by Shakespeare in his sonnets. 

 Studying the art of Monet. 

 Making a board game using our maths knowledge. 

Homework 

Homework this week is French-based. The children should choose a French town or city- Versailles, 

Paris, Calais etc and research the history of their chosen place. For example, local food and drink, 

sports teams, phrases used. If you have visited somewhere in France, even better! This can be 

presented as a fact file or a short summary. Using French vocabulary within the fact file is 

encouraged. 

Homework this term will be based on other areas of the curriculum apart from English and maths. 

There will be elements of the core subjects, of course, but it is important to also develop scientific 

and creative skills as well before the children enter year 7. If you have any queries about this, please 

let me know! 

Thank you for your support with this. If your child is unable to complete the homework for whatever 

reason, please let me know via a letter. Internet access is available at school for those who do not 

have it at home. 

 

The Year 6 team 


